
 
 

 

 

 April 13, 2020 

 

 

To: Prospective Proposers 

 

From: Erron Alvey, Contracts Administrator  

 

Subject: Question and Answer for RFP S20005 

 Calaveras Boulevard Near-Term Improvements 

 

The following page(s) contain responses to questions submitted by prospective 

Proposers.  Do not submit the attached “Q&A” document in your proposal. 

 

 

QUESTIONS & ANSWERS 

 

The following questions have been submitted by prospective proposers.  VTA has 

provided responses to the following questions to assist proposers in the preparation of 

their proposal.  Some questions may have resulted in material changes to the instructions 

or technical aspects of the RFP. If so, those changes will be documented herein.    

 

1. Question:  There are some segments of pavement failure. While pavement 

condition assessment is part of any PS&E, it may be that VTA has already 

scheduled some ramp structural section repair that will take place independent of 

this project. Is pavement repair considered to be part of the scope of this project?  

 

Answer:  The section of WB SR 237/ Calaveras on-ramp shoulder where the 

HOV bypass lane will be added, the shoulder condition will be studied.  For other 

segments of the project, pavement repair is not considered as part of the project. 

 

 

2. Question:  Will federal funds be used in the completion of this project? 

 

Answer:  No, there are no federal funds on this project.  

 

 

End of Addendum No. 1 


